Miss Mabel Lee,
Department of Physical Education,
University of Mebraska,
Lincoln, Nebraska.

Dear Miss Lee:

We have six people from our Department of Physical Education who will be in attendance at the Regional Training Institute on Physical Fitness Programs at the University of Nebraska on November 19, 20, and 21. Doubtless some of these individuals may have written you appraising you of the fact that we expect to be there. This note is merely to confirm the fact that the following persons will attend: Miss Ruth Hoover, Miss Joie Stapleton, Miss Jean Bliss, Mr. Henry Shenk, Mr. R. R. Strait, and myself.

Appreciating your hospitality, I am

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH